
 
 

 

Churchdown Club and Bar February Newsletter  
  

February sees the return of the Sunday roast!! Keep reading for more 
information!! 

  
Thank you to those of you who have renewed your club memberships! You can 
still do this either at the bar next time you are in or online on our membership 
area: 
http://churchdownclub.co.uk/membership.html 
  
We have lots of exciting news this month, Saturday sees the start of the Six 
Nation’s Rugby 
We have a drinks promotion on the bar in collaboration with Butcombe ale: 
During each England game if you buy a pint of Butcombe branded ale you will 
receive a raffle ticket; at the end of the game you will go into a raffle to win a case 
of Butcombe bottles!!  
  
Quiz night will return on Friday 25 February! Grab a mate and put a team 
together, we always have great prizes plus a boobie prize for the loosing team!! 
  
Live music is extremely popular and we have a list of upcoming events attached, 
we need to also add on the rescheduled Veg Zep group who will be with us on 
Saturday 5 March! 
  

http://churchdownclub.co.uk/membership.html


In addition to the advertised live music we are busy behind the scenes planning 
the Jubilee weekend, a folk & ale festival and a cider festival!!! More on this to 
follow as plans develop. 
  
Sunday lunches will be returning on Sunday 27 February which we are very 
excited about. Local chef Luke will be joining our team this month, Luke originates 
from Essex and has worked in the area for the last 4 years, he is moving to 
Churchdown to become a local resident! With 12 years experience in catering and 
a number of food qualifications we can’t wait to finalise a Sunday roast menu. 
Roast lunches will be available on a pre-booked basis. We will be running a trial 
lunch service on Sunday 20 February which unfortunately we are not taking 
bookings for but it will allow us to ensure the following Sunday runs as smoothly 
as possible. Lunch will be served in the lounge and sports area between 12 and 
3pm, menu and prices to follow but if you wish to book for the 27th or any future 
dates, you are welcome to book by replying to this email or at the bar. 
  
It’s looking to be an exciting year! As always we welcome your feedback so please 
feel free to tell us anything both positive and constructive!! 
  
Thank you for reading! 
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club 
 


